
 

Seattle Fire Code Advisory Board, Position #5 and #6 

The Mayor of Seattle is seeking board members for the Seattle Fire Code Advisory Board 

to represent the marine industry or the insurance industry. Board members are 

appointed by the Mayor and confirmed the City Council. They advise the City on 

updates and revisions to the code and have played a crucial role in shaping the City's 

fire code to ensure it works for those who live, visit and conduct business in Seattle. This 

is a rewarding professional role and we look forward to hearing from you. 

To apply: contact Ken.Brouillette@seattle.gov or visit 

www.seattle.gov/fire/FMO/firecode/fcab.htm for the application form.  We encourage 

people with multicultural backgrounds or experience serving diverse populations to 

apply.  Applications requested by August 25, 2017. Positions open until filled. 
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